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I, D’Arcy Rahming of Bahamian Nationality and President of the Bahamas Judo Federation, which is Headquartered at the address: Holy Family Catholic Church, Robinson Road in Nassau, Bahamas, extend this invitation letter to the delegation of _____________________________ to participate in the 2018 World Judo Junior and Teams Championships which will take place from October 17 to 21 of this year in the city of Nassau, Bahamas.


This invitation extends to the following persons as part of the team___________________________





First Name�
Surname�
Date of Birth�
Passport Number�
Expiry date�
Position�
�



�
�
�
�
�
�
�



It should be noted that the event will take place from October 17 -21, 2018, so the delegations will be arriving to our country from October 10, 2018 and leaving our country no later than October 23, 2018.





This event is promoted by the International Judo Federation and the Bahamas Judo Federation.





The cost of transportation, lodging and meals for the participant will be borne by his delegation and he will commit himself to returning to his country of origin once the event is over.





I ask for your cooperation to facilitate the participation of these athletes in the aforementioned event and to cooperate with our Federation in the global growth of the sport. If you need any additional information, we put at your service with the following contact information:





Bahamas Judo Federation: D’Arcy Rahming � HYPERLINK "mailto:bahamasjudo@gmail.com" �bahamasjudo@gmail.com�





Contact event: D’Anne Barrett  ijflogistics2018@gmail.com











Thank you for your kind attention.


Best regards





�





D’Arcy Rahming











